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Bluegiga Statement on REACH Regulation

European Union (EU) has implemented regulation 1907/2006 REACH
(Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals) effective
from June 1, 2007. REACH is mostly affected on chemicals manufacturers but
also users of chemicals have responsibilities.

Within REACH regulation, Bluegiga Technologies Oy is considered as a
Downstream User. There is no requirement of registration the substances or
articles by Bluegiga.

As a downstream user our responsibility is to communicate the information about
the Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) along the supply chain. The list of
SVHC can be found from the web page:

http://echa.europa.eu/chem data/candidate list table en.asp

We have analyzed the list of substances after the latest additions on 20.06.2013.
According to our current knowledge our product range including packaging
materials does not contain substances listed on SVHC list or annexes. We will
continually follow-up the situation and inform about the changes when needed.
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